
October 26, 1967 

KANGAROO COURT HELD BY STUDENTS 

A lively show was presented by the high school 
kangaroo court this year with some fifty-eight fresh- 
men sentenced for imaginary crimes, some of the 
accusations bring roars of laughter from the assembled 
student body. 
Judge, Greg. Morrill and the jury each held a 

threatening device of one sort or another. 
Hilarious moments were when a girl sentenced to 

be be-headed lying her head on a chopping block 
with axe hovering over her, let out a horrifying 
scream as the curtain was drawn. A life-like bloody 
head was then hurled through the curtain. Secondly 
D'Arcy Furlonger made an impressive "Magoo" and 
being ordered to shoot another prisoner, shot at his 
fellow-jurors and audience, before falling into a 
tub of water. Blank shots off stage added to the 
excitement. 
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Motto for the Women's Institute October meeting 
was "Teenagers Need-Models - Not Critics". Roll 
call was answered with cards for various occasions 
to be used by Friendship Secretary Mrs. Ilene 
Williamson. 

A donation was made to the Muscular Dystrophy 
Fund. 
Mrs. Helen McKercher, of Guelph advised member 

that Miss Sandra Konrad, B.Sc. will be the new 
Home Economics instructor for the district. They 
were also notified that the Short Course has been 
postponed until February. 
November's program will feature patriotic poems 

and songs. Mrs. Mavis Slater, District Director, 
reported on the area convention she attended at the 
Lakehead . 
A special prize was won by Mrs. Kitty Whitton. 

Mrs. Harvey McCanna presided over the meeting. 

  

   

      

     

   

    

  

    

  

    

    

  

    

   
   
    

    

    

   

    

    

  

    

  

   

     

  

    

   
   

    

  

   

   

      
    

  

    

  

    

    

  

    

   
   
    

   

  

  

    

  

OPEN HOUSE HELD AT NEW MANSE 

Rev. and Mrs. E.C. Prinselaar were At Home to 
the community at a house-warming for the new 
United Church Manse on Newman Street. 
There are four bedrooms, living room. kitchen and 

dining room, recreation room and many storage 
areas. No renovations or decorating will be re- 
quired for several years. 
Callers were served tea by Melanie Ross, Linda 

Nesbitt, Nancy Spillane, Nola Fummerton, Helen 
Williamson, and Linda Bennitz of the C.G.I.T. 
Mrs. Gary Drake, Mrs. Alex Power and Mrs. Otto 
Straaser assisted in the kitchen. 

    

  

  

    

       

    
    
    
    
    
    

  

     
       Scene at Schreiber High School Kangaroo Kourt - Ken Borut~ 

ski, Dennis Condie, Greg McParland, Terry McParlend, D'Arcy 
Furlonger with Susan Dimmery in front ~ head on chopping 
block. Photos by’ Inez McCuaig. 

    

  
  

  
  

    

    
  

        

  
  

  

  

   

  

    

  

    

    

Reception in New Manse - L.toR. Gary Drake 
Chairman of Board of Stewards with Mrs. Prin- 
selaar and Rev. E.C. Prinselaar. Photo by Inez 

F McCuaig. 

     

      

   

  

     
Part of the student body assembled for Kengaroo Kourt. 

 


